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World Water Council
PRESS RELEASE
The 5th World Water Forum: Turkey selected conditionally
Mexico, 20 March 2006 – During the 25th meeting of the World Water Council’s Board of Governors last night, candidatures from Qatar, Turkey and the United Arab Emirates were examined in order to select a host country for the 5th World Water Forum, which will be held in March 2009. Turkey, which was previously a candidate to host the 4th Forum, was selected by a large margin. The Board  of Governors has, however, stipulated that a final decision is dependant on the negotiation and signature of a final agreement with the Turkish government within three months, as inidcated in the adopted resolution:
"The World Water Council’s Board of Governors asks the President to commence immediate negotiations with the Turkish Government to establish an agreement for hosting the 5th World Water Forum in Istanbul in March 2009. If no agreement is reached within three months, negotiations will be initiated with the second-ranked candidate, Qatar."
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